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St. Timothy’s Parish School is committed to providing quality Catholic Education through the 
cooperative efforts of the faith community. 

MARATHON UPDATE!  

Our Marathon is just over 2 weeks away and we 

still have a long way to go to reach our goal!  Can 

you help us ?! If each family brings in their goal of 

$325 we can do it!   

Remember to turn in your pledges tomorrow morning for this 

week’s count!  We reached our first goal of $6,000 and students 

received a cookie!  We are almost to our second goal of $12,000 to 

earn a Green T-shirt Day!  Let’s see if we can reach it tomorrow!  

Our next goal is $18,000 to have What’s the Scoop Ice Cream Truck 

come to school during recess to serve ice cream to all of the 

students!  And if we reach our school goal of $24,000 the students 

will earn a fun Lock In Marathon Party on Friday, October 27th!  

Let’s see how far we can get this week!  We need $15,416.29 in 

order to reach our school goal!   Each family is asked to collect $325 

in pledges to help us reach our goal of $24,000.  Remember these 

donations help to keep our tuition low!   

Last Friday students enjoyed another fun Pep Rally and played a fun 

dice game of Walk the Plank!  We will have another pep rally 

tomorrow afternoon! 

Please see your Thursday envelope for important Marathon Day 

information, including Marathon day details, volunteers and items 

needed, as well as Service Day volunteers. 

Marathon Rewards 

 $6,000—Dessert with lunch 

 $12,000—Green T-shirt Day 

 $18,000—What’s the Scoop Ice 
Cream truck will bring ice cream 
treats! 

 $24,000—Lock in Marathon 
Party for the whole school! 

NO SHORTS AFTER OCT. 1 

Reminder that shorts are not allowed to 

be worn after October 1st. Thank you. 

URGENT NEED: 

DAILY SERVING 

HELP IN 

KITCHEN 

We are in need of help serving in the 

kitchen every school day from 10:30-

12:00pm.  Help one day or everyday!  

We are looking for parents, 

grandparents or parishioners who would 

be willing to help.   You DO NOT need  

E-3 certification to serve lunch. Contact 

the school office at: 320-963-3417 or 

schooloffice@stimml.org if you can help! 

MORNING DROP OFF REMINDER 

Please remember If your children are not 

eating breakfast or going to Saints Club 

in the morning, they should not be 

dropped off any earlier than 7:45am.  



DATES TO REMEMBER 

Sept. 18-29          -MAP testing 

Thurs. Sept. 28    -School Mass 9:00am, grade 5 

Fri. Sept. 29         -PreK - Grade 1 Field trip to Deer  

                             Lake Orchard 

                            -Bring in Marathon Pledges!     

                             Marathon Pep Rally 

Thurs. Oct. 5       -School Mass 9:00am, grade 4 

Fri. Oct. 6            -Living Rosary 2:00pm 

                            -Bring in Marathon Pledges!     

                             Marathon Pep Rally 

Tues. Oct. 10      -Late Start, school begins 10:10am 

Wed. Oct. 11       -PreK & Kind. Visit Fire Station 

Thurs. Oct. 12     -School Mass 9:00am, grade 3 

Fri. Oct. 13          -Marathon Pep Rally 

Sat. Oct. 14        -School Marathon! 

Oct. 19-20           -FALL BREAK NO SCHOOL Prayer Corner 

ST. TIMOTHY’S OPEN 

POSITIONS FOR 2023

-2024 SCHOOL YEAR 

We still have a few openings 
at St. Timothy’s School for 

this school year!  If you or someone you know is 
interested please contact us to learn more!   

 PT Asst. Cook (25 hours per week) 
 PT Extended Day 

Assistant (up to 15 hours/
week) 

 PT or FT Custodian/
Maintenance 

If interested, contact Father 

Meyer at 

principal@stimml.org 

SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS 

NEEDED 

Do you or someone you know enjoy 
teaching and would like to help at Saint 

Timothy’s School by becoming a 
substitute teacher? We are in strong need of 

substitutes to help our students when teachers are sick 
or otherwise unavailable.  

Please consider helping our school and students in this 
way. For more information, contact the school office at              

320-963-3417 or email us at: 

schooloffice@stimml.org. 

Cold Weather Reminder! 

The weather is quickly getting cooler.  
Please remember to have students 

dress appropriately.  Students in PreK - grade 5 
go outside for morning and lunch recess and will 
need sweatshirts or jackets if it is under 60.  
Please see Cold Weather dress code flyer in this 
week’s Thursday envelope.   

GIRLS Dress: Reminder all girls in PreK-8th grade 
should be wearing leggings or tights under their 
skirts/jumpers as the weather is getting cooler. 

Prayer to St. Michael 

the Archangel - Feast 
day September 29 

 

Saint Michael the 

Archangel, defend us in battle. Be our 

protection against the wickedness and 

snares of the devil; May God rebuke him, 

we humbly pray; And do thou, O Prince of 

the Heavenly Host, by the power of God, 

thrust into hell Satan and all evil spirits 

who wander through the world for the 

ruin of souls. Amen.  

Fall Festival Fun! 

mailto:principal@stimml.org

